
                                                         

                  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 Sunday 

April 21st, 2024 
 

Fourth Sunday of Easter 
 

Good Sheperd Sunday 
Vacation Sunday 

St. Ann Catholic Church & Our Lady of Chartres Mission 
23529 Highway 53, Gulfport MS. 39503 

Pastor: Reverend Fr. Cuthbert “Cuddy” O’Connell – Phone Number: (228) 493-9303 
Office phone: 228.832.2560 Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00am-2:00pm  

Web: www.stannparishlizana.org ---Email: stanngulfport@hotmail.com 

Sacrament  Reconciliation – Before Mass or by Appointment 

 

FIRST Friday Adoration: 

Adoration of the Eucharist after the 8:00am Mass in the Chapel. The next first First Friday Adoration  
May 3rd - 8:30am-12:00pm  

        

St. Ann 

Sat – April 20th 4:00pm –  Bay Ladner   

Sunday – April 21st 9:00am – Amanda Andres 
 

Our Lady of Chartres 

Sunday – April 21st 7:30am – Parish  

 
 
 

Monday – April 22nd 8:00am – Doris Snowden 

Wednesday – April 24th 8:00am – Betty Harris 

Thursday – April 25th 8:00am – Joyce Huguet 

Friday – April 26th 8:00am – Anamda Andrews 
 
 

Saturday – April 27th 4:00pm – Success of the Catfish Fest. 

Sunday – April 28th OLC  7:30am – Joy Garriga 

Sunday – April 28th 9:00am – Parish 
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MASS LECTOR EUCHARISTIC Ministers USHERS 

Sat. April 20th        

4:00pm Al Eiselen Lisa Cuevas – Barbara Saucier    
August 

Schonewitz 

Sun. April 21st                   

 7:30am 

Charmaine 

Hilton Doug Ladner Terry Mitchell 

Sun. April 21st               

 9:00am 

Mathew 

Marchand 

William Burke – Robin Peterson  

Mary Beth William Burke 

Sat. April 27th        

4:00pm Jan Estrada Mary Beth – Mike West 

August 

Schonewitz 

Sun. April 28th                    

 7:30am Eddie Duran Doug Ladner Terry Mitchell 

Sun. April 28th                

 9:00am Kim Wood 

Sherrie DeMello – Susan Peleaz  

Lacy Marchand William Burke 

 

 

Prayer Requests 

Amanda Andrews – Haise Smith    
Gwen Sewell – Teresa McAllister     

Alma Lizana – John Necaise   
Russell Moran – Jerry Gartman  

Nina Carver – Jack Moran  
Julia Murphy – Judy Dickerson  

Betty Harris – Linda McGill 
Barbara Squillante – Nadine Nicolls 

Joy Garriga  – Doris Snowden 
 

 

 

 

                                                                             
 

Our Festival is upon us!! 
 

We still have drawdown tickets available for the 

chance at winning the first draw of $5000.00, or 
second draw of  $10,000.00. See Fr. Cuddy or stop 
by the office to pick yours up. Each ticket is $100.00, 
you can buy it yourself, or split it with your friends.  
 

We are still in need of volunteers to assist in areas 

during the festival. Anyone wishing to help out, 
please contact the office and we will put you in 
touch with someone. Volunteering just a little of 
your time will go a long way in helping to make this 
festival a success for our parish.  
 

The donation board implemented for our festival 

was a great success! All items posted to the board 
were taken and our cup is overflowing. If you have 
not had a chance to donate and would like to make a 
monetary donation, you can place your gift in an 
envelope marked “Catfish Festival,” and drop it in 
the basket at mass, see Fr. Cuddy or stop by the 
office. 
 

We are pleased to announce that we were able to 

acquire rides for the children and even one or two 
activities for the old kids at heart.  
 
 
 

Volunteers Needed 
 

 
 

Fr. Cuddy is looking for a few volunteers (3-4) to 

form an additional team to assist in counting the 
Tithes for our Parish. Each team will alternate 
weekends in the counting process and could be 
asked to fill in if for some reason the team scheduled 
to count is not able to do so. Volunteers cannot live 
in the same household or be related, per the 
Diocese of Biloxi. If you would like to assist the 
parish, please contact Fr. Cuddy. 
 

 
 
 

Eucharistic Revival 
Rev. Patrick Hyde, OP 

Fr. Patrick Hyde is one of 56 priests sent across the 

country to speak about the Eucharist during the 
National Eucharistic Revival. Fr. Hyde will be in our 
Diocese April 24th through April 26th and will speak at 
various locations within our Diocese. Please see the 
enclosed flyer for more details on your opportunity 
to here Fr. Hyde speak.  
 

Eucharistic Consecration Challenge 

Beginning April 29th through June 2nd the Biloxi 

Diocese, in preparation for the upcoming Eucharistic 
Revival, has organized the “33 Day Eucharistic 
Consecration Challenge. Over the course of 33 days 
you will have the opportunity to immerse yourself in 
a holistic challenge that nurtures body, mind and soul 
while consecrating yourself to the Eucharist. For 
more information see the flyers on the boards at the 
back of church or go to mercyrunsonlove.com.  

 

Women’s Morning of Reflection 

Our Lady of the Gulf Catholic Church 

Our Lady of the Gulf Catholic Church is hosting 

“Worthy and Loved - Your Value as a Catholic 
Woman” April 27th 8:30am to 10:00am in the Parish 
Life Center. Featuring talks by Megan Homan,  
Nutritional Therapy Practitioner and Maria Cecilia 
Escobedo, Catholic Wellness Coach of the Trinity 
Wellness Center. For more information see the flyers 
at the back of church or contact Maria Cecilia 
Escobedo (228)-203-0753, or 
mariacecilia@trinitywellnesscenterms.com. Space is 
limited so register as soon as possible. 
 

 

 

Tithes 
April 14th  

St. Ann Stewardship 
Identifiable:$3072.00 - Loose:$275.00 

Children’s: $23.25 - (ACH: $105.00) 

Total: $3370.25 

Identifiable Parishioners: 66    
 

OLC Stewardship 
Identifiable:$205.00 - Loose:$135.00 

Total:$340.00.00 

Identifiable Parishioners: 5  
 

Second Collections  
The Parish will have two additional collections this 

weekend. The first is in support of the Catholic 
Relief Services; Catholic Relief Services supports 
the poor and vulnerable at an international level. 
Preserving through their mission the sacredness 
and dignity of all human life, responding to major 
emergencies, fighting disease and poverty 
worldwide.  
 

Our second collection is in support of Catholic 

Home Missions Appeal. The Catholic Home Mission 
Appeal provides resources to strengthen the Church in 
the United States, enhancing pastoral ministry, 
Seminarians and lay training and education.  
 

 

Fr. Cuddy’s Corner 
 

 

 

 
Mother’s Day 

All Mothers of the parish and their families, are 

invited to attend a Coffee and Cake Mother’s Day 
reception, held in your honor, and sponsored by 
the Lizana Knights of Columbus, Sunday, May 12th 

after the 9:00am mass.  
 

Sympathy 

Please extend your sympathy to Day and Stephanie  

Huguet on the passing of Day’s mother, Mrs. Joyce 
Huguet. Mrs. Huguet passed away this week 
surrounded by her loving family. Please keep all of 
the Huguet family in your thoughts and prayers 
during this difficult time.  

 

2024 
St. Ann Catholic Church

Catfish Festival
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